MAIDEN ERLEGH

' !’? Executive Headteacher: Mr A. Johnson
BA (Hons), MSc, PgCert, FCCT, NPQH

Dear Parent/Guardian

12 October 2020

Year 11 — Year book and Hoodie

As we are in the final leg of our journey for Year 11, we are organising a year book and
hoodie.

The hoodie will be available in a variety of sizes and colours, as listed below.

Sizes: Extra Small (34”), Small (36”), Medium (40”), Large (44”), Extra Large (48”) and Extra
Extra Large (52”)

Colours: White, black, navy blue, grey, burgundy and royal blue.

The year book will be a 32-page soft back book which will include a variety of messages and
images. It will also include a humber of pages for staff and students to sign personal
messages to the students.

We have managed to secure both items as a package deal for £25.75. Please note this is
only available in a package and not for individual items.

If you would like your son/daughter to order a year book/hoodie, please use the following link
to the ParentPay shop.

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=1047

We will be purchasing the yearbooks and hoodies once we know how many students require
them so please ensure that payment is made on the ParentPay shop by Friday 27
November 2020. Please note that we will be unable to accept any orders after this date and
that no refunds will be possible after payment has been made.

If you have any queries relating to the ParentPay shop please email
MERparentpay@maidenerleghtrust.org

Should you have any queries, please contact me via the school reception in the first
instance.

Yours Sincerely

[\) MCU’LCCJC[(,

Miss N Hancock
Head of Year 11
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